From: glen@olywa.net

Sent: Saturday, April 10, 2010 11:28 PM

To: secretary @CFTC.gov>

**Subject:** CFTC should LIMIT SPECULATION!!!

Glen Anderson 5015 15th Ave SE Lacey, WA 98503-2723

April 10, 2010

**CFTC Comments** 

Dear CFTC Comments:

I STRONGLY SUPPORT VERY STRONG LIMITS on speculation.

I'm glad CFTC has developed Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits that intend to limit specuation on major energy commodities.

This rule will provide stability to the marketplace and help prevent future price bubbles.

I STRONGLY URGE the CFTC to QUICKLY approve a STRONG RULE to protect the American people and our damaged economy.

I am angry that Wall Street's speculative trading in oil has hurt the US economy -- and it has also hurt every American who pays unjustly high prices for oil, gasoline, groceries, and all other products that rely on petroleum.

Bush, Obama, and Congress played the U.S. taxpayers as suckers to use our tax dollars to bail out Wall Street's giant corporations.

Those same corporations are gambling on oil prices -- at the expense of every American.

WHOSE SIDE ARE YOU ON?

PLEASE PROTECT THE PUBLIC INTEREST INSTEAD OF THE SPECIAL INTERESTS.

I STRONGLY URGE the CFTC to adopt the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits before volatile fuel prices further harm the country's already weakened economy.

Sincerely,

Glen Anderson 3604919093